Union consults in advance of negotiations

i= Denmark

The HK Kommunal local government union is consulting members for their
proposals on what should be included in the upcoming public sector negotiations.
Normally the union organises workplace visits across the country, but this year
there an online survey because of the continuing impact of COVID-19. HK
Kommunal underlines the importance of the consultation and being able to present
a series of demands that have wide support across the membership. There had
been some discussion about postponing negotiations and extending agreements for
a year but this is not confirmed and so consultations continue and negotiations are
likely to start early in 2021 with current agreements due to expire in March.
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